LOWELL TOWN C
WORK ESSzl

OQUNCIL
S ON
MARCH 28,

022

A Work Session of the Lowell Town Council was called to order on Monday,
March 14, 2022, at 5:30 P.M., by President Todd Angerman at the Lowell
Fire Station. Members present were Todd Angerman John Alessia, Mrke
Gruszka, and John Yelkich. = Also present were Clerk-Treasurer Judith
Walters Town M anz(lngr CrargVHen rix, Tri Creek Ambulance Asst. Director

Caorey Wietbrock, and Lowell olunteer Fire Department Board President
Mike Ham. The purpose of the work session was to evaluate the fire
station building. A list of items for current and future needs for the fire and
emergency ersonnel were reviewed.  The Council members left the ﬁre
station at 6:00 P.M. Further discussion was held at the Town Hall, with
Council member Shane Tucker arriving at 6:10 P.M, and Police Chief J im
Woestman at 6:20 P.M. Drscussron followed about everyone E)ayrng their
fair share toward the maintenance and 1mProvements for the build Town
Manager Hendrix sard before we enter into agreement with Etica for a facility
assessment and nee S stud?f the amount of work should be determined and
then adjust rent for the building to cover costs. Council President Angerman
and Councilman Yelkich will meet with Tri-Creek Ambulance Board and
townships trustees.

No further discussion, the work session adjourned at 6:44 P.M.
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